Tuen Mun Marine Office resumes service

The Marine Department announced today (March 2) that thorough cleaning
and disinfection of the Tuen Mun Marine Office (TMMO) has been completed
after notification yesterday (March 1) that a contract staff member of the
Office received positive results when undergoing COVID-19 rapid antigen
tests. The TMMO will resume service today.
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